Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of '1066'

Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-10pm
on Tuesday, 12th February 1985,

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)
Esther Carventer
Denis Coleman
Ron Powell
Colin Sinden
Ernie Spray

Apologies for absence were received from -

Rarbaras Powell
Sid Powell
Joyce Coleman

Annual Dinner/Dance: The recent annual dinner/dance wss discussed
at some length, the outcome of which was that all revnorts and
comments heard to date had been very favourable.

There was a small loss of £3.12 but this had been covered by a
donation for the same amount.

The account of the Yelton Hotel had been pszid and a provisional
booking made for the last Saturday in January 1986 at the same
place. The same musicians were also provisionally rebooked.

A unanimous vote of thanks was extended to Esther Carpenter for
her organisation of this year's function.

Membership: Numbers now total 24 Full and 3 Associate Members.

In view of Bob Seward's support both financially and by his
wish to be part of the 1066 Fellowship he was elected an Associate
Member. The Chairman reported conversations he had hsd with Ted
and Dot Harrison and of their support and it was decided to offer
them associate membership.

A 1list of members is enclosed.

Membership Cards: In view of the numbers now in the Fellowship it
was decided that membership cards were needed and Esther Carpenter
offered to produce one for approval before printing a batch of 50.

Financial: Donations totalling £62 had come in and an account has
been opened with the Trustees Savings Bank where all but £5 of
this has been deposited. It was agreed that the £5 should be kept
in hand for petty cash purposes, such as postage, etc., as the
Founder Members' original donations had now been spent.

It was pointed out that we had been fortunate in that typing,
vaper, coonying and envelopes had all been acquired by the
generosity of members and sincere thanks for this were expressed.




Fellowship Wall Plaque: The owner of the Albion Hotel, Arthur
Payne, a Catford C.C. member, has offered to place a Fellowship
plaque on the outside wall of his hotel alongside a Catford C.C.
plague. The offer was accepted and much discussion on design
took place.

When this was agreed Colin Sinden offered to arrange its
manufacture and to pay the costs incurred. A vote of thanks to
him for this was then recorded.

Next Get-Together: It was agreed that the next social gathering
should possibly be an evening meet on a Saturday in June and
-those present undertook to look out for a likely venue.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Committee Meeting was arranged
for Tuesday, May 7th, at 7-30pm at 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further business for discussion the Chairman
thanked all for their attendance and closed the meeting at 9-30pm.

Signed: %I ;.,.{.W:DO..IOC......

Chairman of Meeting.
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